
District 8 Letter to Units – January 2023

Dear Unit Members.

Hello to you!  I hope you had a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year.  I trust you had a great 
time with your families.

This Jan 26-29 the 2023 Winter Conference will be held by Minot’s American Legion William G. 
Carroll Post 26 to be held at the Grand Hotel in Minot.

Than you for all your work in bringing in our membership numbers.  Beach has 104.67%, New 
England 87.10%, Hettinger 90.99%, Richardton 80.19%, Halliday 92.86%.  Keep up the good work.  
Great job, Belfield at 100%

Have you sent in your Poppy order and mandatory contributions?  If you haven’t yet, please send them 
as soon as possible.  They are needed to make many programs work.

Our Thanksgiving Dinner for Veterans Day went well.  We had 100 for supper and play Bingo 
afterward.

Hoping every thing is going really well.  Everyone take care of yourselves and may God Bless you all.

District 8 President
Barbara Fulton


